Duke POWER COMPANY
P.O. BOX 331898
CHARLOTTE, N.C. 28242

HAL B. TUCKER TELEPFHONE
VICE PRESIDENT (704) 2748

NUCLEANR PRODUCTION
August 31, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Mr. Frank Newton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation Federal Emergency Management Agency
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region IV

Washington, D. C. 20555 1375 Peachtree Street, NE

Atlianta, Georgia 30309
Attention: Ms. E. G. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413, 50-414
Prompt Alert and Notification System

Dear Sirs:

In reference to Mr. Robert L. Tedesco's request of July 23, 1981 for a schedule
for the installation of a Public Notification System at Catawba Nuclear Station,
please be advised that the final design of the system and the schedule for its
installation has still not been finalized. It is anticipated that this informa-
tion will be available for submittal by October 8, 1982. We regret any incon-
venience this additional delay may cause.

Very truly yours,

ZRB. Tk /g2

Hal B. Tucker
RWO/php

cc:t Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Regiorn II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Mr. P. K. Van Doorn
NRC Resident Inspector
Catawba Nuclear Station

Palmetto Alliance
2135% Devine Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29205

Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.

Attorney-at-Law

314 Pall Mall ﬂozq
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Mr. Frank Newton, Director
August 31, 1982
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cc: Mr, Jesse L. Riley
Carolina Environmental Study Group
854 Henley Place
Charlotte, North Carolina 28207

Mr. Henry A. Presler, Chairman
Charlotte-Mecklenburg Environmental Coalition
943 Henley Place

Charlotte, North Carolina 28207

Mr. Brian Grimes, Director

Division of Emergency Preparedness
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555



